
 1 

 
SAU WITHDRAWAL STUDY COMMITTEE MEETING 

AUGUST 31, 2016 AT 6:00 P.M. 
AUBURN SAFETY COMPLEX 

 
These minutes have been approved. 

 
 
Those in attendance: 
Janice Baker, Chair, and members Alan Villeneuve, Samantha Belcourt, and Bill Wood. 
Also in attendance were Rusty Sullivan and Paula Marzloff. 
 
Janice Baker called the meeting or order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
PROOF OF POSTING 
Becki McCarthy provided proof of posting. 
 
Citing the lack of committee members, Janice Baker felt it best not to meet tonight as the committee 
would have to repeat the entire meeting for those not in attendance. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
Motion by Bill Wood, seconded by Alan Villeneuve, to adjourn at 6:00 p.m., and the motion carried 
unanimously. 
 
The next regularly scheduled SAU Withdrawal Study Meeting is Wednesday, September 7, 2016 at 5:30 p.m. 
at the Auburn Village School Media Center.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Rebecca SJ McCarthy 
Recording Secretary                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      


